
 

 

 

               Star of the week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                Star of the week 

    For growing in confidence this week  

and developing her recognition of numbers. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

This week in Reception we have been 

reading stories that have letters in such as, 

‘Dear Greenpeace’ and the ‘Jolly Postman’. 

The children have been writing their own 

letters, which they will be posting next 

week. In Maths we have been counting in 

10s and learning about the formation of 

numbers. Our indoor classroom provision 

now has a mud pie kitchen in the malleable 

area where the children can make pies out 

of blueberry play dough and herbs. We also 

have been making dragons in the creative 

area as we have been looking at Chinese 

New Year.  

Thank you for all the PE kits we have had in this 

week and for your support. 

Miss Marney, Mrs Dawson and Miss Yasmin. 

Next week we will be looking at stories 

in Literacy that are about growing 

seeds. The children will have the 

opportunity to plant their own seed and 

will be in charge of looking after it to 

make sure it grows. We will then be 

measuring our plants in Maths and 

recording how much they grow. Next 

Thursday is also World Book day and 

the children have to dress up as a book 

character. I’m sure they have lots of 

ideas of who they want to be!  

Please look on our new website and log on with your 

name and username to access the weekly homework.  

Zahra 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


